LAWRENCE TOWNSHIP PUBLIC SAFETY
COORDINATING COMMITTEE
2207 Lawrenceville Road
Lawrenceville, NJ 08648

Tuesday, March 10, 2009

MEMBERS PRESENT: Greg Puliti, Council Liaison; Richard Krawczun,
Municipal Manager; Dale Robbins, Fire Marshal (Chairman); Chief Dan
Posluszny, Lawrence Township Police; Carol Chamberlain, Health
Officer; Chief Robert Santello, Slackwood Fire Company; Deputy Chief
John Fleming, Lawrence Road Fire Company; Chief Ray Nagy,
Lawrenceville Fire Company; Allen Beard, Community Representative;
Kyle Collins, Community Representative; William Holmes, Community
Representative; John Gladwell, Community Representative; James
Kownacki, Community Representative; Jack Oakley, Emergency
Management Coordinator and Roseann Manghisi, Community
Representative.

MEMBERS ABSENT: Chief John Britton, Lawrence Road Fire Company.

Call to Order: The meeting was called to order by Chairman, Dale
Robbins at 7:32pm.

MINUTES: The committee reviewed the regular monthly meeting
minutes for February 10, 2009. A motion was made by Jack Oakley,
and seconded by Chief Rob Santello to approve the minutes as written.
All were in favor.

OLD BUSINESS

HEALTH REPORT: Carol Chamberlain reported that the last scheduled
Bloodborne Pathogens training session was held last night. She also
advised the Chiefs that new members are supposed to be trained
within ten (10) days.

Carol reminded that Hepatitis vaccines are required and must be
scheduled if members have not received the vaccine, or are still in
need of the additional vaccines to complete the series.




EMERGENCY APPARATUS REPORTS: All Slackwood, Lawrence Road
and Lawrenceville Fire Company apparatus are in service at this time.
Jack Oakley reported that the Lawrence Township Emergency Services
Ambulance 129-1 had a recall recently and Ambulance 129-3 had the
vacuum pump repaired.

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE NEWSPAPER ARTICLES: Chief Posluszny
reported that the article about bicycle safety was inadvertently not
posted, but will be forthcoming. Chief Ray Nagy suggested that it be
run in conjunction with the upcoming Bicycle Rodeo scheduled for
May 9",

FIRE SERVICES STRATEGIC PLANNING COMMITTEE: Chief Ray Nagy
reported that manpower was discussed as well as quantifying
equipment. They are currently discussing ways to quantify fire calls
together.

FINANCIAL REPORTS: Rich Krawczun stated that he is still waiting for
the report from the Lawrence Road Fire Company.

PSAP SYSTEM: Chief Posluszny reported that they were waiting for an
infrastructure report, but the funding for this program has been
eliminated.

Wayside Lane to Route 206: Chief Posluszny reported that the
investigation has not yet been completed.

NEW BUSINESS
Right turns from Slack Avenue to Route 1: Greg Puliti stated that he
received a complaint that vehicles are turning right on red from Slack
Avenue, onto Route 1 and then using it as a shortcut to CVS Pharmacy.
PLAN REVIEWS
There were no plans to be reviewed by the committee at this time.
NEXT MEETING: The next month’s meeting of the Public Safety

Coordinating Committee will be held on Tuesday, April 14th, 2009 in
the Manager’s Conference Room.



ADJOURNMENT

Having no further business to be brought before the committee, a
motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting. All were in
favor. Meeting was adjourned at 7:40pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Cynthiov Buxto
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